
SPRING TERM 1   •   Week 5   •   2nd February 2024

World Book Day is coming to Hordle on Friday 
8th March! On this day, we would love to see the 
children come to school dressed as one of their 
favourite book characters.

We understand the financial pressures that our families 
face currently and we’d like to encourage families 
to opt for a home made project instead of buying 
expensive outfits. With the upcoming half term break 
we are hoping children will enjoy coming up with 
ideas and bringing them to life. Alternatively, please 
send your child in comfortable mufti clothes or school 
uniform if that’s what your child prefers to wear.

We really look forward to seeing all your costumes!

World Book Day
Friday 8th March

Squirrel and Oak class drop-in sessions have been 
re-arranged for the following dates:

Oak class: Tuesday 6th February, 3:30-5pm
Squirrel class: Thursday 8th February, 3:30-5pm
Hawkhill class: To be confirmed.

Parent drop-ins
Oak & Squirrel classes

Your child will be coming home with a Bag 
2 School collection bag today. Please have a 
sort through your cupboards over the next 
few weeks and donate any unwanted, good 
quality clothing, paired shoes, hats, belts, 
handbags, ties and soft toys.

Our school receives money based on the 
total weight of the collection so the more we 
donate, the bigger the benefit to our school!

Bags will be collected on Monday 26th 
February, after the half term holiday. Bags can 
be dropped off to the front school car park 
from 3:30pm on Friday 23rd February? If you 
fill the donation bag and still have more you 
can use any other bag to donate your items 
and don’t forget to ask grandparents, friends 
and neighbours to have a sort out too!

Bags must be dropped to school no later than 
9am on Monday 26th February.

Bag 2 School 
collection
Monday 26th February

On Friday 9th February Lower Juniors are invited 
to come into school wearing mufti in exchange 
for a charity donation of at least £1. 

This year, Team Ash are raising money for Simon 
Says, Team Hazel for New Forest Foodbank and 
Team Oak’ fundraising efforts are for Save the 
Children. On Friday, the children will be learning 
more about their charities and the work they do. 

Thank you so much for supporting the children in 
developing their citizenship.

LJ Charity Mufti Day
Friday 9th February

Have your party clothes at the ready and start 
practicing those dance moves as the PATCH School 
Disco returns to school on Friday 23rd February!

For more information please see the POSTER.

PATCH school disco
Friday 23rd February

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 6th February  
- remember to ask your child about it!

Find out more and get involved  
- take a look at the resources,  
videos, supporters registration  
and more on the UK Safer 
Internet Centre website.

Safer Internet Day
Tuesday 6th February

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/02/PATCH-School-Disco.jpg
https://www.saferinternetday.org


HORDLE HUB CLUBS GOING LIVE

HSA
Hordle Sports  Academy

We are pleased to say that bookings for 
internal Hordle Hub Clubs will be going live on 

Wednesday 7th February from midday.

Hordle Hub Clubs will run from Monday  
19th February to Thursday 28th March. 

(No clubs on INSET DAY Monday 4th March) 

Clubs are available to Years 1-6 next term.

In terna l  Hub Clubs
In order to book your child/ren into clubs, 
please pay directly via your Scopay account.

Your child will ONLY be booked into a club 
if we have received payment at the time of 
booking in February.

Spring 2 2024 Hordle Hub Timetable

If you have any queries,  
please speak to Coach Dobson.

External  Clubs
The following clubs are run by external providers 
and therefore cannot be paid for via Scopay.

Multi Sports - NEW! 
A brand new club for Y1-6 will be running 
every Thursday. To book visit the website.
Rugby Club  
For boys & girls Rugby visit  
www.titansportsacademy.co.uk
Choir 
The Choir club is currently full. If you’d like to 
add your child’s name to a waiting list, please 
email louisetubb@hotmail.com

Zest Dance
Zest Drama

New Forest Football 
For boys & girls Football visit New Forest Football  
Academy visit www.newforestfootball.co.uk or 
email admin@newforestschoolsports.co.uk
Karate 
For Karate classes visit www.sekf.co.uk or call 
Sensei Collin on 07966 303 585.

Can Do Festival 
Team Hordle had a great time at the Can Do Festival 
on Wednesday. The children participated in activities 
like blind walking, goalball, New Age Kurling and 
sitting volleyball.

This is a reminder that there will be no Karate 
Club next week. Parents have already been 
informed and alternative arrangements will 
be offered.

Karate Club - cancelled
Wednesday 7th February

Three members of the Year 5 girls team have been 
selected to represent the New Forest in the County 
Cross Country Championships. The event is due 
to take place in early March in Basingstoke. Coach 
Dobson and Team Hordle are very proud and we wish 
them the best of luck at the upcoming competition.

County Cross Country 
Championships

New students please email  
newmilton@zest-dance.co.uk 
Exisiting students follow THIS LINK.

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/02/Hordle-Hub-Spring-Term-2-2024.pdf
https://southcoastsportsacademy.com/book-now/ola/services/multi-sport-thursday-3-20pm-4-20pm-y1-y6
https://app.classmanager.com/portal/zest-dance-bournemouth/login


Numbots for Y1-3
Numbots highest average 
coin earned over the last 
30 days was:

Year 3 
(481 coins)

The most engaged was: Year 3 (74%)

Times Tables Rock Stars for Y4-6
TTRS highest average 
coin earned over the last 
30 days was:

Year 6 
(2,764 coins)

The most engaged was: Year 5 (86%)
The highest average  
weekly minutes was:

Year 5 & 6 
(2 minutes)

The highest average  
weekly minutes was:

Year 1 
(7 minutes)

“ Think about things that are excellent  
and worthy of praise.”

Philippians 4:8

FAMILY WORSHIP

SAFEGUARDING
Are you worried about a child? 

Contact the school Safeguarding Leads  
here: dsl@hordleprimary.co.uk

You can refer to Children’s Services here:  
0300 555 1381. To read the school’s Child  

Protection Policy please click HERE.

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE
RAISE YOUR CHILD’S ATTENDANCE

RAISE THEIR CHANCES

The class with the highest attendance last week was…
Team Bumblebees with 99.0%

Oak	 96.4% 
Ash	 95.2% 
Squirrel	 93.0% 
Hawkhill	 92.7% 
Deerleap	 91.6% 

Hedgehog	 91.0% 
Hazel	 90.6% 
Badger	 90.0% 
Ladybirds	 89.5% 
Wilverley	 85.3%

After School Club Assistant
We are looking to recruit an After School Club 
Assistant to support the growth of this club and  
to enable us to continue to meet the needs of  
our families.
If you are interested in this role, or know someone 
locally who may be, please visit our vacancies 
page where you will find full details of the role and 
information on how to apply.
Closing date: Friday 16th February 
Start date: 15th April 

Join our  
team!

Den

So much fun has been had at Den this 
week! We have started our Chinese New 
Year topic - year of the Dragon! We had fun 
dressing up Mr Ewing as a superhero, got 
messy with paints with Miss Hooper and 
had a chess competition! 

Don’t forget our Fun Friday sessions start soon!

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/after-school-club-assistant/
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/11/Child-Protection-Policy-2023.pdf


IMPORTANT DATES 2023/24
NEW DATES ARE IN BOLD

UJ ‘RIVERS TRIP’ – DEERLEAP CLASS	 MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY

FS PARENT INFORMATION SESSION	 MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY, 2:30PM

PARENT DROP-INS - OAK CLASS	 TUESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY, 3:30-5PM

UJ ‘RIVERS TRIP’ – HAWKHILL CLASS	 WEDNESDAY 7TH FEBRUARY

PARENT DROP-INS - SQUIRREL CLASS	 THURSDAY 8TH FEBRUARY, 3:30-5PM

UJ ‘RIVERS TRIP’ – WILVERLEY CLASS	 FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY

LJ CHARITY MUFTI DAY	 FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY

SPRING HALF TERM HOLIDAY	 MONDAY 12TH - FRIDAY 16TH FEBRUARY

SPRING TERM 2 START	 MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY

PATCH SCHOOL DISCO	 FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY

PATCH BAG 2 SCHOOL COLLECTION	 MONDAY 26TH FEBRUARY

WILVERLEY CAKE SALE	 FRIDAY 1ST MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

MARCH INSET DAY	 MONDAY 4TH MARCH (DEN BOOKINGS AVAILABLE)

PATCH MOTHER’S DAY EVENT	 FRIDAY 8TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

WORLD BOOK DAY	 FRIDAY 8TH MARCH

PARENT FORUM	 WEDNESDAY 13TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

TEAMSHIP DAY	 FRIDAY 22ND MARCH (NEW DATE - MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

CLASS PHOTOS	 THURSDAY 28TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

KS1 CHARITY DISCO	 THURSDAY 28TH MARCH (MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW)

EASTER HALF TERM	 FRIDAY 29TH MARCH - FRIDAY 12TH APRIL

SUMMER TERM 1 START	 MONDAY 15TH APRIL

E-SAFETY
The National Online Safety
Please click HERE to register for an account which will 
enable you to access online safety information and 
free parent courses.

PE KIT DAYS
WEEK COMMENCING 5TH FEBRUARY

FS -  Friday Oak - Monday 
& Thursday

KS1 - Tuesday 
& Friday Hawkhill - Friday

Ash - Monday 
& Tuesday Wilverley - Wednesday

Hazel - Monday 
& Wednesday Deerleap - Wednesday

Persuasive design online
‘Persuasive design’ refers 
to the techniques that 
companies employ to 
influence our thoughts and 
behaviours when we’re 
on the internet. These 
approaches can be spotted 
on websites, in apps and 
even as part of some video 
games. Please read HERE 
what risks these might bring. All children to come into school dressed in PE Kit.

http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/01/E-safety-persuasive-design-2.pdf
http://hordle.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/01/E-safety-persuasive-design-2.pdf



